
May 28, 2019 

 Installation of the new water main (first phase) in Pleasant Street from Washington Street to 

Mechanic Street is completed. The crew resumed work on Tuesday, May 28 continuing in 

Pleasant Street from the intersection with Mechanic Street toward Union Street. Then, the crew 

will move to Mechanic Street from intersection with Pleasant Street working easterly toward 

Spring Street. Construction zone will be closed to thru traffic. We ask for the public to seek 

alternate routes to avoid potential delays.  


